
TALS is Hiring - Information Line
Staff Attorney

Job Announcement
Legal Information Line Staff Attorney
Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services
September 2012

The Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services (TALS), a statewide non-profit alliance of
low-income civil legal service providers is seeking a dynamic, dedicated individual to
join our team to staff a newly created statewide toll-free legal information line.  A
new statewide project of TALS, the information line will be available for citizens,
judges, court clerks, and bar association staff to call for information relating to
available resources to help Tennessee citizens who need a lawyer but cannot afford
one.
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Position Description:  Memphis Area Legal Services (MALS) seeks an…
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21 Mar 2022

Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Names New Executive Director

Laura Brown, Deputy Director of Client Services at Legal Aid of Middle…
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